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· I had a 5.5 hours in PC in June.  Much time on the phone with Jesse and Joe.
· There were no PC meetings the month of June.
· I revised several documents and sent them on to Jesse, Mary Ann, including the first half year’s hours for the PC.
· I worked with Jesse on a Development Agreement for Bug Tussel’s new construction.  It was decided to simply continue the existing CUP that is in effect with Bug Tussel.  You have that CUP extension to consider at this meeting.
· I discussed possible new PC members with Jesse.  
· I’m working with John Roach on a SPR and CUP for El-Na Farms for a feed pad extension and retention lagoon and a SPR and CUP the relocation of two large storage buildings across from El-Na Farms on property owned by the Fenendael Brothers.  The PC hearings on these two requests is scheduled for August 3rd as the preliminary applications were submitted late this afternoon.
· Regarding this last request, the ToL ZO needs some clarification relative to placement of buildings on what is considered CAFO property versus not considered CAFO property.
· Finally, I spoke to Davina Bonness today about three town residents who have been issues Notices of Non-Compliance for manure stacking on “residential property” (one is actually A-2).  ToL needs to be more attentive to such infractions in the future, especially number of animals on Rs-1 property.  Whose responsibility is it to enforce such issues?  It would be good for LWCD to have one contact person to communicate with on these issues.
Mick Sagrillo, PC chair
